
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

 

JUDO 

Our before school Judo 

Club begins on Monday 

15th September at 8am. 

Pupils who are attending 

this club can access 

school through the outside 

hall door. 

GOVERNORS 

The Pupil Council 

welcomed our governors 

into school on Thursday. 

The children spoke 

confidently about our 

school mission and how we 

walk in faith together.  

TERM DATES 

The Autumn Term dates list 

has been emailed to 

parents and a paper copy 

has been sent home today 

too. Please keep checking 

Ozzie’s news aswell though 

because other dates may 

be added during the term. 

WELCOME TO Y6 MEETING 

This is on Tuesday 16th 

September at 2.45pm in 

the school hall and is for 

parents/carers and pupils.  

BUILDING LEVY 

A Catholic school building 

levy is a voluntary annual 

contribution requested 

from parents, by Catholic 

voluntary aided schools 

to help meet the school's 

required 10% share of 

capital building project 

costs. We have to pay this 

to the Archdiocese 

annually. A letter has 

been sent requesting £10 

per family.  

OPEN MORNING  

If you know anyone with a 

child who is due to start 

school in September 2026 

please let them know that 

our open morning for 

prospective parents is on 

Thursday 25th September 

at 9.30am. Children from 

all faiths or none are 

welcome at St Oswald’s.  

PLAYTIMES 

Children can bring a 

small, non-electronic, 

non-valuable, toy for 

playtimes but they must 

not be swapped with 

another child, school 

cannot take responsibility 

for them and they must be 

small enough to fit in their 

classroom tray! Thank-

you for your co-

operation. 
WELCOME TO Y6 MEETING 

Thi 

WEDNESDAY’S WORDS “SELF-GIVING”  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 12.09.25 

 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

 

  

These children have all 

contributed towards  

making our school HAPPY 

this week. A big “well  

done” and “thank you “ to 

them.   

  

Eaglets and Owlets –  

Oscar N 

Sparrows –  Frankie M 

Robins –Matilda J 

Starlings – Joshua T 

Magpies – Ella H 

Seagulls – Bella G 

Owls- Freya A 

Eagles – Zachary W 

   

 

 

MASS AT ST OSWALD’S  

Sunday 11am 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


